
        

 Street Committee Minutes 

 

Honorable Council  
City of Newark, Ohio 
September 26, 2017 
 
There was a meeting of the Street Committee in Council Chambers on Monday September 25, 2017 

after Finance Committee with these members present: 

Carol Floyd  Jeff Rath 

Dee Hall  Mike Mangus 

Jeremy Blake  Jonathan Lang 

Ryan Bubb for Doug Marmie 

 

1. Ordinance No.17-41 vacating a portion of Burt Avenue, running west from Union Street; said 

street right-of-way is located between 278 and 282 Union Street was considered. 

 

Brian Morehead- we got a petition from property owners adjacent to Burt Ave running west off 

of Union Street, they requested that it be vacated both of the property owner adjacent to the 

street has signed the petition. That allows us to forego the publishing that would need to be 

done and the resolution of intent so before you there is an ordinance to vacate the street. We 

sent the request out to Police, Fire and all the other city departments for comments on it; 

nobody had any objections.  

Motion by Mr. Blake to send to full Council, second by Mr. Rath 

Motion passed by a vote of 7-0.    

 

 

Carol Floyd, Chair 


